Formentera's industrial park to be named “can Bonet”
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Thigmorninéthe Formentera Island Council convened its May plenary session, an event which
brought unanimous approval for seven propositions, one from the Gent per Formentera
governing team, two from Partido Popular (PP), one from the socialist party (PSOE) and two
from Compromis. One proposal passed with 11 “yes” votes from Gent per Formentera and
Compromis and abstention from PP and PSOE, while another two—from PP and PSOE—were
rejected.

Unanimous approval

Attendees united in their support of the following propositions: on two incoming spokespersons
for the supervisory board of Formentera's audiovisual management entity; another, backed by
PP, to tackle animal neglect and cruelty; a PP proposition to publish small contracts; a PSOE
measure to remove signs from completed public works projects and two Compromis-backed
measures—one to monitor the Punta Prima sewage pipe and another to raise awareness about
respecting cyclists.

OK'd measures

Today's plenary saw approval for a measure, backed by Gent per Formentera and Compromis
and spurned by PP and PSOE, to place names on new streets in urban areas and on the
island's industrial park. On recommendation from Obra Cultural Balear and Universitat de les
llles Balears, the park will be called can Bonet.

One measure—to promote work in Formentera's countryside—got “yes” votes from all parties,
minus PP abstention.

Report-back from Daisee Aguilera

Today's session included a review from environment councillor Daisee Aguilera on the offices
she heads up. Highlighting efforts to stem the spread of invasive snakes and the processionary
pine beetle, Aguilera also gave her take on the path forward with the island's new plan for waste
management and boasted of expanded surveillance—soon to extend from Cala Saona and Es
Calé—of watercraft that anchor along Formentera's coasts.




